
Centennial Planning POCAC Update 
• Sub Committees have been formed and have come up with a more feasible 

list from the full brainstorming list.  

• We have put together a draft budget that will be discussed in the coming 
weeks amongst the Leadership Team before going before the Commission in 
early October.  

• Our staff will be meeting in October 11 to come up with a Centennial slogan 
and key messages.  

• Centennial video storyboarding and production will begin after that.  

• We are already reaching out to local groups to set a speaker bureau 
schedule for 2022 (beginning as early as January). Please let the POCAC 
know to share any groups (rotarys, chambers, homeowners associations, 
etc) they may be a part of that would have interest in us presenting.  

 


